
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 January 2022 
 
                                        Happy New Year and greetings from Allen, TX! As we begin this new year, a verse of  
                                 scripture continues to permeate our thoughts and minds. “But continue thou in the things  
                                 which thou hast learned and hast been assured of, knowing of whom thou hast learned  
                                 them;” (II Tim. 3:14) Several months ago, God used this verse to burden us for this year’s  
                                 church theme. Our new theme for the year is LET US CONTINUE IN 2022! By God’s grace & 
                                 with the help of churches and individuals like you, that’s exactly what we intend to do! 
 
                                   We will continue in PRAYER! We will continue to pray for you as you strive to serve the  
                                 Lord. We will continue to pray for the lost souls of people in Allen, TX and the surrounding  
                                 areas. We will also continue to pray for God to send us more laborers to our harvest field! 
 
                                   We will continue in PRAISE! We will continue to praise the Lord whether in sorrow and  
                                 valleys, or in strengths and victories! One thing we’ve been reminded of throughout the  
                                 past year, is that no matter what circumstances we are facing, our God is always  
                                 worthy of our continued praise! 
 
                                   We will continue in PREACHING! We will continue to preach God’s Word and to ensure  
                                 that everything we do here is always centered around Bible Preaching! Whether it’s in the 
                                 pulpit at Harvest Baptist Church, on the porches of the homes we visit, or in those places  
                                 that we have to do business; we will continue to preach and proclaim the Gospel! 
 
                                   As we continue in 2022, we realize that it would not be possible without you. We want to 
                                 thank you for your CONTINUED love, prayers, and support! We would ask you to continue  
                                 in your prayers for Hannah, as she is still so very sick and weak. Please continue to pray for  
                                 a much-needed family vehicle for us. Also, we have to move out of our home in a few short 
                                 months. Please help us pray for the right home to rent or buy, as the costs of living here 
                                 continue to climb higher. THANK YOU for all that you do for the Lord and for his labourers!                 
 
                                   
 
                                   
                                   
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                        In Christ, 
                                                                                                                                        The Leake Family 
                                                                                                                                         Mt. 9:38                               


